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October 17, 2018 

 

Cameron Mang 

SEMA Construction, Inc. 

7353 S. Eagle St. 

Centennial, CO  80112 

 

Re: Diehl Borrow Pit, File No. M-2018-054 

Receipt of 111 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application 

 

Dear Mang: 

 

On October 17, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 111 

Construction Materials Reclamation Permit application for the Diehl Borrow Pit, which is located in 

Larimer County.  All comment and review periods began on October 17, 2018.  The decision date for your 

application is scheduled for November 1, 2018. 

 

The Division is reviewing your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements of 

the Act and Rules.  We will contact you if additional information is needed.  Any changes or additions to 

the application on file in our office must also be reflected in the public review copy which has been placed 

with the Larimer County Clerk and Recorder. 

 

Please be reminded that all operators must contact the Colorado Department of Health, Water Quality 

Control Division regarding storm water permits. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Ec:  Bruce Humphries, Regulatory Permits Management, Inc. at: hlhumphries2@comcast.net 
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